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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Ward 1 resident supporting ADUs for the city of Hamilton

From: suzanne sulikowski  
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 1:09 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, 
Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark 
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Ward 1 resident supporting ADUs for the city of Hamilton 

Hello Hamilton City Government, 

I continue to support ADUs being built within the urban areas of the City of Hamilton. I have not 
changed my mind. I do not support and have never supported building new subdivisons and 
highways in rural or agricultural areas. I object to being given very little notice that I need to repeat 
myself about my support of ADUs. One guy/councillor gets to derail an entire community’s decision 
around density in urban areas and we all need to repeat our support for ADUs? Yep only in Hamilton. 
This email is late. I hope it will still be counted and considered.  
Thanks, 
Suzanne Sulikowski 
Ward 1 
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